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What Is So Attractive About Violence? 

 
How do you feel about the attitude 

in Trenton?  What do you think of the 
hate and violence in our city.  Do you 
contribute to it?  If you are sincere about 
eliminating hate, then you must at least 
say so.  What if only 50% of the people 
said "I will not support hatred".  Treating 
others with respect is not that hard, it’s 
actually quite easy.  Our community will 
only have an attitude of hate and violence 
if you allow it!  So if that attitude is 
present here, it it here because not 
enough people have stepped forward and 
said enough is enough.   

It is true, we cannot change the 
whole city overnight, but we can make a 
difference in one small area.  
Foundations is the place where we can 
make a difference.  What if we filled 
Foundations with people that believe that 
all people should be treated with dignity 
and respect.  What if all those that want a 
new attitude came to Foundations all on 
the same night.  What if there was so 
many that we spilled out onto the street 
and Trenton began to change!  Think 
about it-it can happen. 
Murray 

______________________________________________________ 
 

Where Did The Music Go? 
 

So what has happened to all the 
musicians?  There was a time when 
Foundations would be flooded with 
guitar players on Friday night.  Where 
are they now?  We can record you 
playing and store it on a memory stick 
for you to take with you!   
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